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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

October 11, 2022 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Dale Ward, Donald Meisel, Jody Hopper, Bonnie Hill, Barbara Milano, Sarah Allen, 

Patty Krupsky, Valerie Tyson, Selenia Hinson, Brenda Goode, Buster Goode, Lenora 

Council 

 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor  

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

Gary Lowder 

Larry Milano 

Demar Huntley 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

Stephen Smith, Police Chief 

Terry Eudy, Public Works Director 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the hearing for public input regarding street name changes. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Sarah Allen, of 324 Grant St., asks that Grant St. not be changed.  
 

Donald Meisel, of 140 Spruce St., suggested using similar names to modify existing 

street names, such as Amy Grant for Grant St. or Woodrow Wilson for Wilson St. 

 

Harwood closed the October 11, 2022 public hearing on street names. 

 

Minutes approved November 8, 2022. 


